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THANK GOODNESS FOR PARENTS! 
Thank you to all of the parents that joined us a couple of Friday's ago for our visit to 

the Tunnels of Love at the Penn Inn roundabout. The subways feel like a whole new 

experience compared to what they have been for the last 20 years that I have been 

travelling through them - and the sunshine and doughnuts we were lucky to share in 

made the experience even better. Thanks go to all those children involved - many of 

whom spotted their artwork on the walls as well as to 'Creative Newton Abbot' who 

sat behind the project.  
 

On the subject of parents, you will have heard by now about our day dedicated to meeting parents of 

children in Years 1-6 on 19th October. Do make sure that you have told us your preferred times to get-together.  

As the half term draws to a close we are also celebrating Harvest, in celebration assembly on Friday, and at St. 

Luke’s on Monday. We would love to display any donations received for THAT Foodbank in celebration 

assembly on Friday – please pass these to you child’s teacher. All are welcome at St. Luke’s on Monday 

afternoon.  

 

Finally thank-you parents for following our guidance around keeping children safe when arriving early at 

school as well as not using the car park without prior arrangements in place. It's great to know that we share 

our focus on the top priority - keeping your children safe.  

 

ANNUAL FLU VACCINATIONS 
 

The Annual Nasal Flu Vaccination Clinic will be coming to Haytor View for children in Reception class to Year 6 

on Friday 3rd November 2023.   

Please ensure you complete the electronic parental consent by clicking the link on the letter you have 

received via the Gateway App or by visiting:  https://www.kernowimmunisations.co.uk/Forms/Flu   
 

PLEASE ENSURE YOU ENTER THE FULL UNIQUE SCHOOL REFERENCE CODE. The code for your child’s school 

is: DV133893 by midday on  Wednesday 1st November 2023 
 

Only children with consent will be able to have the vaccination at our school clinic.  We look forward to 

supporting Kernow Health help you to keep your children fit and healthy over the winter months. 

HAYTOR VIEW AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 
All Haytor View led after school clubs will commence the first week back after Half Term (Week Commencing 

30th October. Your child/ren will have an opportunity to talk to their class teachers about how each club runs 

and which adults will be leading on them over the next two weeks in school. Letters will then be provided to 

children who express an interest in joining, teachers will gather these reply slips and create a club list based on 

how many children they can cater. Home Learning Club is available to ALL children who wish to attend and 

take up the opportunity to complete their learning tasks alongside their peers and class teachers.  
 

The After School Clubs timetable will see: 

Mondays: 3:15pm - 4:15pm                                                                    Thursday 3:15pm - 4:15pm 

Choir (KS2)                                                                                                Stay and Play (KS1) 

Young Play Leaders (Year 6)                                                                  Home Learning Club (KS2) 

Computing (KS2) 



These will run in addition to the Premier Education Sports Clubs that have already started.  

MUSIC LESSONS WITH KIP  
This week, the children who have music lessons in school with Kip will have their lessons on 

Thursday instead of Wednesday. Please ensure your child has their instrument in school on this day 

if they require it.  

BUCKLAND COMMUNITY CENTRE  
The Buckland Hub runs at the Community Centre every Tuesday, 10am-12 noon for anyone 

to drop in and get advice, support, or a cup of tea. It’s is a safe place to find out help 

about anything from wellbeing to a chat, or speaking to staff from key services about 

housing, debt or IT help. 

Each week, services including Teign Housing, Citizen’s Advice Bureau 

and Learn Devon come along to help provide advice to local people.r 
group 

The Parent & Toddler group takes place on Tuesdays from 10am until 12pm. Come and join 

us for fun and free activities! For more information: Yvonnne – 07411 573776. 

In addition to these, there are many more events across the week for the community to 

engage with, from Kung Fu to Bingo. Contact them on: 01626 206690 or at 

https://bucklandcentre.org/whats-on/ 

CELEBRATING SUCCESS – ‘EVERY CHILD HAS COMFORT WITH WHO THEY ARE’ 
This week we are encouraging children to celebrate the way in which they engage with the school’s Core 

Offer, particularly how they are connecting with those around them as part of our focus upon ‘New 

Beginnings’. Children are currently spending time thinking about and developing an understanding of their 

place within their class, their school and the global community.   
 

This sits firmly within the British values of understanding of the value of rules, principles and laws as well as an 

understanding of responsibility.  
 

The following children will be celebrated in assembly on Friday 13th October with a focus upon: 

'I make an active contribution to the classroom community.’ 
 Mr Hampton has nominated Tilly Barr 

 Miss Butler has nominated Leo Chapman 

 Mrs Penn has nominated Ava Brailey 

 Miss Jacob has nominated Eli Heavens 

 Mr Franklin has nominated Alexa Kelly 

 Miss Hall has nominated Halia Macfarlane 

 Miss Cameron has nominated Reuben Grant 

 Mrs Cousins has nominated Bonnie Walters and Alfie Darke 

 Mrs Brown has nominated Kyla Mealand and Kieran Pike 

 Miss Shopland has nominated Taylor Harry 

 Miss Manley has nominated Millie West 

 Mr Hankin has nominated Lia Shaho and David Veinberger  

 Mrs Russell has nominated Nevaeh Teague and Guy Pascoe 

LUNCHTIME FRIENDS NOMINATIONS FOR POSITIVE PLAY 
We are really pleased that our Lunchtime Friends, who supported children in the Foundation 

Stage last year, and have been supporting play at dinnertimes have been keen to nominate 

children that they see demonstrating positive play behaviours.  

The children that they have noticed this week who will be receiving certificates in assembly on Friday are: 

Eddie Rogers and Edward Ionescu. Congratulations to you all, and many thanks to our playleaders. 

SAFEGUARDING – EVERYONE’S RESPONSIBILITY 

If you are concerned about a child or if you need help parenting your child you can call 0345 155 

1071 or email mashsecure@devon.gcsx.gov.uk. Out of hours please call 0845 6000 388. If it is an 

emergency dial 999. Should you have any safeguarding concerns the Designated Safeguarding 

Leads at the school are: Mr Hampton, Miss Shopland and Miss Butler. 

ATTENDANCE 
Please find below the attendance information for each class last week, great effort. Well done! 

 

OVERALL 

 

Nursery 

B2 SB & SJP 

Reception 

B1 LJ 
Year 1  

RH  
Year 2  

IF  
Year 3  

MC 
Year 4  

SB 
Year 5  

JM  
Year 6  

GH  

95.6 91.9 96 96.5 98.6 95.6 96.7 93.6 93.7 
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